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I oppose HB3103 because it will threaten safe drinking water for the half-million 

residents who rely on state forest watersheds.  

  

HB 3103 would negatively impact important natural resources:  fish, wildlife, clean 

water by prioritizing clear cuts of forests.  

 

I urge you to vote no on this measure. 


